
 

 

City of Kyle 

 
TEXAS CAPITAL FUND PROGRAM 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 

The City of Kyle will conduct a public hearing concerning the Texas Capital Fund Program. The 

hearing will be held to discuss the current plans to file an application for grant funds. Residentes 

que necesiten traducción, favor de comunicarse con City of Kyle antes de la audiencia pública. 

The public hearing will be held as follows: 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

DATE:  
Wednesday, August 31, 2016 

 
TIME: 

7:00 PM 
 

PLACE: 
Kyle City Hall 

 
ADDRESS: 

100 West Center Street 
Kyle, Texas 

 

 
 


